
September 2021

We would like to wish you all a warm welcome 
back and to the new children joining us. The 
children have settled back into things very well

We do have places available so please contact Julie 
regarding session times. 

 
Topic

Autumn
Diwali
Bonfire Night

Sounds of the week

We still ask that children don’t bring things into the 
Pre-school setting. We use items and toys from 
within the Pre-school to ensure this continues to be 
an engaging activity. 

W/C 6th Septmeber  S
 13th September A
     20th September T
 27th September I
 4th October  P
 11the October  N
 18th October  C/K

Illnesses

We hope that everyone is settling in well. We know 
that this term is always difficult with illnesses and 
cold etc. We must just remind parents that if your 
child is showing any of the Covid Symptoms (a 
temperature, new continuous cough and/or a loss 
or change of taste or smell) you need to get a PCR 
test and stay home until you have the results.

Future Events

Look out for Beckington Scarecrow trail during 
October half term which is organised by 
Beckington Church of England School. This years 
theme is children’s books. 

We are hoping to run the Safari Supper in the 
village in January/February 2022. This is always a 
fantastic evening where people get the opportunity 
to meet new faces and raise money for the Pre-
school. If you would like to get involved or simply 
help to organise please talk to Julie. 

New Committee Members

We are always looking for new people to join our 
committee and be part of helping the Pre-School to 
continue and grow with our little ones. We organise 
fundraising events and implement changes within 
the Pre-School. If you would like to be part of it or 
find out more please speak to Julie.

Term Dates 2021/2022

   06/09/21 - 16/12/21
HALF TERM    25/10/21 - 29/10/21
   04/01/22 - 08/04/22
HALF TERM  21/02/22 - 25/02/22
EASTER  11/04/22 - 22/04/22
   25/04/22 - 20/07/22
MAY DAY   02/05/22
HALF TERM  30/05/22 - 03/06/22


